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Staying the Course 
 

Our holiday edition of VOYAGER: Connecting HR Partners to Project Drive comes with extra 
helpings of gratitude for the Project Drive team. Their dedicated efforts to bring our HR 

transformation to the finish line, on top of their day-to-day work, deserve our thanks. 

 

We’ll start by reviewing November and December project activities, recent accomplishments, and 

our exciting partnership with Compass Group. Keep reading to find out how Oracle Goal 

Management makes goal setting and tracking easier for every employee. You’ll also get to know 

Project Drive Change Ambassadors Sayonara Jones and Maya Betha. 

 

We hope this newsletter finds you planning and enjoying time with family, friends and loved ones 

over the holidays. Let’s enter 2025 with a reenergized commitment to the success of Project Drive! 
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